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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 7th NOVEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Further to the response to Written Question 215/2022 regarding the digital registration of all properties, 

will the Minister indicate what progress, if any, has been made in respect of quality assurance, fact-

checking and consideration of the scoping report for this work; and will the Minister further provide the 

time scale for completion of the report and of any related actions?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

Quality assurance, fact-checking, and consideration of the scoping report for this work has now been 

completed, with all the officials who inputted into the report having now had opportunity to provide their 

comments.  

 

The report is therefore now complete and has now been issued to the responsible Ministers for their 

consideration (and will be provided to the relevant Scrutiny Panel).  

 

The report will support and inform the policy position of the government in relation to matters such as 

mechanisms to protect and support private rental tenants, and other actions included in the 2023 

Ministerial Plans.    

 

 


